NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

CHESTER COUNTY
NEEDS ASSESSMENT HEARING

TUESDAY, JANUARY 18, 2022
6:00 P.M.
 R. Carlisle Roddey Government Complex
 1476 J.A. Cochran Bypass
Chester, South Carolina
The public is invited

Chester County will hold a public hearing to solicit public input on community needs and priorities for housing, public facilities and economic development, particularly as they relate to persons of low to moderate incomes.

Public comments on community needs are welcome.

Call Chester County at 864-385-5133 if you have any questions concerning this public hearing. Please call Robert Hall, Public Works Director/ADA Coordinator, at 803-581-8197 if you require special accommodations. A 72-hour notice is needed.
